
Dear partners, 
we would like to update you on the current situation on our campus concerning the COVID-
19. 
As you may know, the North of Italy is currently affected by some cases, which concentrate 
in the surroundings of the cities of Lodi and Cremona. 
As few cases have been registered in Pavia as well. 
 
As a consequence, in accordance with the civil and health authorities, some preventative 
measures have been adopted for the protection of the population and the university 
environment. These measures are shared by all the universities in Lombardy. 
Starting from the 24th of February and until Sunday the 1st of March, in all premises of the 
university all the didactic activities (such as lessons and seminars) as well as exams 
(including graduations), conferences and exams related to public competitions are 
suspended. 
Administrative offices are working, but students are invited to avoid going there personally 
to get further information, since office activity is limited only to very urgent needs and any 
other issue is promptly dealt with by email or phone. 
 
Our staff is constantly in touch with exchange students and ready to answer to any issue or 
question on the current situation. 
 
We expect new updated measures to be taken by the end of this week and we will keep you 
informed on any evolution of the current situation. 
 
We remain at your full disposal for any additional query or question. 
 
Best regards, 
Servizio Relazioni Internazionali - International Relations Office 
University of Pavia 
Corso Carlo Alberto, 7 
27100 Pavia (Italy)         
 


